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GROUP

MONCLER S.P.A.

NOTICE OF PUBLICATION OF THE GUIDELINES TO
SHAREHOLDERS AND THE DIVERSITY POLICY

Milan, 20 February 2025 — Moncler S.p.A. (Moncler) announces that the guidelines on the
qualitative-quantitative composition of the next Board of Directors as well as the diversity
policy on the composition of the Board of Directors and the Board of Statutory Auditors are
available  on  Moncler’s  website ~ www.monclergroup.com in  the  Section
“Governance/Shareholders' Meeting of 16 April 2025”.
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